

Number: 01

**Notice to Competitrs No 1** 

**Source: Race Committee** 

Venue: Royal Cork Yacht Club Published: 2024-09-27 14:59

## **Notice:**

The weather forecast for Sunday 29th September is for strong winds from the Southeast. A decision on whether or not to cancel racing will be made tomorrow morning (Saturday 28th) at approximately 09:30.

Race Committee 27th September 2024 15:00

Printed at 2025-05-05 15:54